
  
 
 
 

Open to Prairie students in 6th through 12th grade 
 

Season runs October through March 
(or November through March for returning archers) 

 

Practice one hour per week 
 

Tournaments are two hours on the weekend 
(these are optional, but encouraged)   

 

*NEW* Parent/Archer Meeting 
Tuesday, September 23 at 7:00pm 

High School Theatre 
 

*RETURNING* Parent/Archers – watch for app notifications 
 

For more information visit 
https://sites.google.com/view/prairie-archery-club 

 

 


